Caregi‘ver Connection

of Ozaukee County

2018 Caregiver Connection accomplishments to date (November, 2018)

New Caregiver Coffee started at Aurora Hospital on Tuesday evenings;
Caregiver Coffees continue to be held 4x/month at various locations.

Caregiver display at the Senior Conference.

The Caregiver Journey’s theme this year was “Be Prepared”. 60 different
caregivers attended one or more sessions.

Changed the Caregiver Connection logo colors and updated the “Are You a
Family Caregiver?” promotional flyer.

Increased active participation of several Caregiver Connection Partners on
several of the subcommittees, including Education, Events, Outreach and
Communications.

Caregiver picnic held in June with over 25 caregivers attending.

Successful bake sale at Grafton Fire Department to raise funds for the
Alzheimer’s Association and the Longest Day.

Active Connection participants on Ozaukee County Dementia Friendly work
group.

Updated/current website, updated our policies and procedures and bylaws.
Increased community partners to total 30.
Participated in the Alzheimer’'s Walk on Oct. 6.

Held the Skills Fair on Oct. 11, 2018 with 20 caregivers and 21 partners
participating.

Held Renewal Day on November 9, 2018 at the Cedarburg Cultural Center with
19 total in attendance.

Helped to accomplish 2016-2018 ADRC/Aging Services aging plan goals related
to caregiving, including creating the skills fair and developing a comprehensive
toolkit of caregiver resources for distribution at clinics (draft form only at this
time).



